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Date:  May 24, 2023 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

 
From:  Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Ratification for the Purchase of a HURF Vehicle  
 
 
The public works department is requesting the purchase of a 2023 Ford F-250 with a royal 
service back to replace 30-239 a 2005 Ford F-150 XL.  The streets divisions vehicle 30-239 
recently caught on fire and has been deemed totaled by the city’s insurance company.  
 
This is a request per the Apache Junction City Code 3-7-7 Emergency Purchases (G) (5) an 
essential departmental operation effecting public health, welfare and safety would be greatly 
hampered if the prescribed procurement procedure would cause an undue delay in obtaining 
the needed item or service. 
 
Staff respectfully requests the ratification of the purchase of a 2023 Ford F-250 with a royal 
service back using the State of Arizona cooperative contract # CTR059323 in the amount not to 
exceed $60,213.89. 
 

 

 


